
 
 

 

 

 

Contact:   

Senator Patrick Testin                                 July 8th, 2021 

(608) 266-3123 

 

 

Sen. Testin’s Statement on Budget Signing 
 
“Governor Evers original budget proposal spent irresponsibly and raised taxes by $1 billion. Today, he 

signed the legislature’s budget, which makes sound investments in health care, broadband, and 

transportation while returning a historic amount of money to taxpayers. Unfortunately, the Governor used 

his veto pen to eliminate provisions that would return money to the taxpayers faster, require drug testing 

for UI recipients, and transfer $500,000,000 to the state’s rainy-day fund.” 
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